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                               SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The School photographer will be in school on Tuesday 9th November.  

Due to COVID restrictions, we will NOT be offering the normal before school session 
for Non Darnhall Children to come in and have family groups taken. 
 

All children need to wear their normal school uniform. That day they must NOT wear 

their PE or Forest Schools kits. Activities in those lessons will be adapted. 

 

Children will have photographs with siblings who attend school but you cannot bring 

any other children in due to COVID restrictions.  

 

Kind regards,                                                

 
 
Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
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